
If you are facing eviction and receive SS, SSI or if your employment 

has been affected by COVID-19, you may qualify . 

If you are in need of rental assistance, you will need to go to 

https://www.lccaa.net/programs/home_relief_grant-rent_assistance 

on December 7th at 8:00 AM. The application will be completed 

online. 

To be eligible:  

 You must be past due on your rent due to COVID-19 and  you 

must live below the 200 percent of the Federal Poverty Level.  

NO APPLICATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED PRIOR TO 8 AM on DECEMBER 7th.  

 

For a list of required documents so you can prepare as you 

await your call, or for answers to frequently asked question, 

please go to  the link below:  

https://www.lccaa.net/programs/home_relief_grant-

rent_assistance 

LCCAA’s Rent Assistance Program funded by the Home Relief 

Grant will reopen for new applications on MONDAY, DECEMBER 

7, 2020 at 8:00 AM.  

BE AWARE: A limited number of applications will be taken, so 

apply at 8:00 AM on December 7th.  


